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Happy April! We're so excited for Spring! We have a lot of fun activities planned this month. 

Take a look below.  
 

WEEK OF THE YOUNG CHILD 
 

The "Week of the Young Child" is April 3rd-7th and we will be celebrating with some fun 

activities in the classrooms during their day. The themes are: 

 

MUSIC MONDAY-Each classroom will do their own music activity with the children during 

the day. 

TASTY TUESDAY-The children will be putting together "Crunchy Apple Boats" for snack. 

 

WORK TOGETHER WEDNESDAY-Each classroom will do an activity where all of the 

children or groups of the children will work together. 

 

ARTSY THURSDAY-Let the creative juices flow! With a variety of materials, the children will 

create their own masterpiece. 

 

FAMILY FRIDAY-Please be sure to fill out the sheet we sent home or will be sending home, 

called "FAMILY FAVORITE CHART." Return the sheet no later than Thursday, April 6th so we 

can display them here at Tiny Tots for Family Friday! Thank you! 

  
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

CONFERENCES 
 

Conferences continue with the following schedule: 

 

Magenta: April 3rd-7th 

Preschool: April 11th & 12th 

School Age: April 17th-21st 

Purple: April 24th-28th  

 

See your child's teacher if interested in signing up for one. Children enrolled in preschool do 

not need to schedule a conference with childcare.  

 

PARENT EDUCATION 
 

Check out this month’s Parent Education topic on “How to Support Children's 

Approaches to Learning? Play With Them!”   
 

 

PRESCHOOL REGISTRATION 
 

Preschool registration for Fall 2023 is open through April 30th, 2023 for current Tiny 

Tots families before opening up to the general public. Please contact the office (651-457-

0042) if you are interested in more information regarding our preschool program.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

https://www.naeyc.org/our-work/families/support-learning-with-play
https://www.naeyc.org/our-work/families/support-learning-with-play


50TH CELEBRATION 
 

  

Plan on joining us! 
 

 

 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 

  

Teacher Appreciation Week is May 8th-12th. This is a great time to thank your child's 

teachers for all their love & dedication.  
  

 

 

 


